
Dear Resident, 
 
 Beginning in February we will begin a project to better 
display the connection between each residence and their 
corresponding garage. We will be installing an address plate in 
the center of each garage frame. These plates will take limited 
time to install and will help all visitors to identify the proper 
garage. Tony Brafford will be helping a couple of board 
members to install the plates. There may be times when we will 
be requesting your assistance to make sure we have identified 
the garages properly. This is similar to what has been done in 
Countryhouse, although our design will better match our 
current house addresses. 
 
 We currently have 3 Closes (594, 595, 596) which have a 
letter as part of their address. We have had some difficulties 
with emergency vehicles finding the right residence in those 
Closes, especially at night. As a phase 2 to this project, we plan 
to add the letter of the same design to the front post of each 
porch in those Closes. This will better able emergency vehicles 
to quickly find the source of the distress call. 
 
 Thank you in advance for your cooperation, 
 
Larry Layton, Weathersfield Board Director of Building and 
Maintenance 
(Please call Larry at 919-260-8783 if you have questions.) 


